
 

 

 

            

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

 

January Schedule of Events 

 
9:45 A.M. Sunday School – A place for every age! 

 
11:00 A.M. Sunday Morning Worship 

                   IN PERSON & LIVE STREAMED ON 
FACEBOOK  

 

6:00 P.M.   Sunday Evening Bible Study  
                  (Will Resume January 9th) 
 
7:00 P.M.   Wednesday Bible Study  
                   (Will Resume January 5th) 
 
6:30 P.M.  Friday  Men’s “42” Night 
 

SPECIAL DAYS 
 

Sunday, January 9 – The Lord’s Supper (after 
morning worship service). 
Sunday, January 16 – Monthly Business Meeting 
following Sunday Evening Bible Study 
 

 

 
 

BAPTIST CHURCH 

   January 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

1662 CR 305 
McDade, TX  78650 

Phone: (512) 273-2743 
 

Email: KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com 

 

   
  KnobbsSpringsBC.com   

David Atwood – Pastor 
(512) 470-5098 
 

Shirley Marecle - Office Manager 

512-273-2743 or Cell: 512-913-0871 
  

 

         
 

  

             

  

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

Our Nursery is available during 
Sunday Morning Worship Service for 

children 
 Ages 0 to Kindergarten. 

____________________________________ 

Our Message to you for the New Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus Loves You 
He Always has… 
He Always Will ! 

A Powerful Image ! 
 

Our THANKS to Sam & Christine McManus 
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The last page of a book says, “The End”, so we close the book titled “2021”.  We have all 

experienced more changes in the last two years than any other time in our life.  

This past year we experienced a roller coaster of feelings and occurrences, some good and 

some not.  The bible refers to them as the mountain and valley experiences of life.  The good 

news is that, thanks to God, the good ALWAYS outweighs the bad. 

Now we open a new book titled “2022”.  We don’t know what this year will bring, but we do 

know that it will be filled with a whole new list of experiences and changes.  Many people tend 

to face a new year with trepidation and uncertainty, but however you feel as we begin a new 

year, the one thing that we can count on is God’s presence (Immanuel means “God with us”). 

Many of us, me included, are not crazy about change, but it happens whether we like it or not.  

Another thing we can count on is the fact that, with all the changes that we might not expect 

or like, GOD NEVER CHANGES. 

“Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and comes down from the Father of 

lights, with whom there is no variation or shadow of turning”.  James 1:17 (NKJV) 

Please to continue to lift up in prayer those who have needs. 

 

Happy New Year!  It will be a good one because we are in the hands of our loving Savior. 

God bless you all, 

David  L. Atwood 

 

 



 

 


